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November 24, 2021 

 

Dear Trumbull Families and Staff, 

I want to start by thanking everyone for your efforts as we continue to navigate through the 

pandemic. While this year has been far more “normal” than the previous year, there have been many 

obstacles along the way. It is my sincere hope that you have a happy and healthy Thanksgiving break. 

Below are a few updates for your consideration. 

Upcoming Vaccination Clinics 

I have worked with Griffin Health to provide additional pediatric vaccine clinics. All students ages 5 – 

11 can take advantage of the following clinics: 

 

Date Location Time 

Friday, December 3 10 Progress Drive, Shelton 4PM – 7PM 

Saturday, December 4 Trumbull Mall 12PM – 4PM 

Sunday, December 5 Trumbull Mall 11AM – 3PM 

 

If your child received a first dose at one of the clinics in November or another location, please make 

sure to wait the required three weeks before accessing the second dose.  These clinics were 

purposely scheduled three weeks after our first-dose clinics. You may also take advantage of these 

clinics for a child’s first dose.   

Newly Adopted District Calendars 

The BOE approved both the 2022-2023 and 2023-2024 district calendars at the November 16 Board 

of Education meeting.   

 

Trumbull Police Department Tip Line 

The safety and health of our kids and community are a priority for the Trumbull Public Schools and 

the Trumbull Police Department. One tool offered by our Police Department is an anonymous 
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TipsLine. Families can report non-emergency suspicious or illegal activity through the following 

link: https://www.tip411.com/tips/new?alert_group_id=22369&iframe=true  

Alternatively, the Police’s non-emergency line can be reached at (203)261-3665.  

Sincerely, 

 

Martin J. Semmel, Ed.D. 
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